
HB 1468 -- CERTAIN PERSONS FOUND GUILTY OF CRIMINAL OFFENSES

SPONSOR: Toalson Reisch

This bill provides that the supervisor of liquor control shall not
prohibit a person from participating in the sale of alcohol solely
on the basis of being found guilty of a felony offense. The bill
also repeals language requiring an employer that has a liquor
license to report to the Division of Liquor Control within the
Department of Public Safety the identity of any employee that has
been convicted of a felony.

The bill specifies that the Missouri Gaming Commission will not
prohibit a person from participating in the sale of lottery tickets
solely on the basis of being found guilty of a criminal offense,
but the person is not eligible to be a licensed lottery game
retailer.

This bill is similar to HCS HB 189 (2019).


